Paratransit NEWSLETTER



Catch a ride on the Lynden Hop!

WTA's new "Lynden Hop" is an on-demand van service that is open to everyone. You can hail a same-day ride anywhere within Lynden by downloading the "WTA Ride" app, by visiting www.ridewta.com/ride, or by calling (360) 676-7433.

A WTA driver, in a WTA van, will pick you up and drop you off at your Lynden destination. All vans are wheelchair accessible.

The cash fare is \$1 per trip. You can also pay with a WTA "Free on Fixed Route" Card.

Lynden Hop service begins on on June 13, 2021. For details, visit www.ridewta.com/hop.

Purchase your pass by July 1

Beginning on July 1, 2021, WTA will once again be charging a fare for bus service.

WTA temporarily stopped collecting fares back in March of 2020. Like many other transit agencies, we saw this as a way to increase the distance between riders and drivers, to increase everyone's safety.

Thanks to several major safety improvements, we are now able to return to collecting fares. These safety improvements include:

- Requiring everyone to wear a mask when they ride the bus
- Installing clear protective barriers
- Greater numbers of drivers and riders who are vaccinated against COVID-19

Please give us a call at (360) 733-1144, and purchase your pass by July 1, 2021.









No Bus Service on Sunday, July 4, 2021

While our offices will be closed, and no buses will be running on Sunday, July 4, 2021, we'll be back to regular service on Monday, July 5.

All of us at WTA wish you and yours a safe and happy Fourth of July holiday!



emergency. We are happy to be returning to our regular (pre-COVID) service levels, starting on June 13, 2021.

Whatcom Transportation Authority 4011 Bakerview Spur Bellingham, WA 98226-8066